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Jacqueline Burton

From: Charlene Jackson <CJackson@fortstjohn.ca>

Sent: Monday, March 1, 2021 3:35 PM

To: Planning Department

Cc: Renée Jamurat

Subject: External Referral: 21-004 ZN

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.  
Good Afternoon Nikita, 

The City does not have any concerns regarding the referral for Zoning Amendment Bylaw No. 2435, 2021, PRRD File No. 
21-004_ZN. 

Kind regards,  

Charlene Jackson
Planning Technologist

Direct 250 787 8188 

Beaton Building | 10003 110 Avenue | Fort St. John, BC | V1J 6M7

CONFIDENTIALITY DISCLAIMER: This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity 
named above, and may contain information that is privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure under 
applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient or their employee or agent responsible for receiving the 
message on their behalf, your receipt of this message is in error and not meant to waive privilege in this 
message. Please notify us immediately, and delete the message and any attachments without reading the 
attachments. Any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication by anyone other than the 
intended recipient is unauthorized and may be illegal. Thank you.  


